Ambassador Okada's Visit to Shimonoseki-city of Yamaguchi Prefecture

On 20-21 April 2016, Ambassador Okada visited Shimonoseki-city of Yamaguchi Prefecture, Japan. During his visit, he called on His Worship the Mayor Tomoaki NAKAO, Mayor of Shimonoseki-city; and had a meeting with Shimonoseki Chamber of Commerce and Industry in order to share information on the Caribbean countries.

He also observed an English class at Katsuyama Junior High School taught by Mr. Darrel Williams, who were dispatched from St. Vincent and the Grenadines an assistant English teacher under the JET Programme (The Japan Exchange and Teaching Programme).



H.E. Mayor Nakao (centre) and Ambassador Okada (left)



English Class taught by Mr. Darrel Williams (at Katsuyama Junior High School)